

NOTICE
As your Assessor, I am grateful to have had the opportunity to serve you this year.  Our office will continue to have an open door policy.
	It is important that you know our assessment roll will be open for review AUGUST 17 – SEPTEMBER 4, 2020
During this time we invite you to come in, call, or visit our website (www.washingtonparishassessor.org) to review your assessment.  If you believe there is an error or that you may qualify for land use, homestead exemption, special assessment or disability, my staff and I will be happy to assist you in making these changes.  Once our tax roll is approved, any changes made must be approved by the Louisiana Tax Commission.

Our office hours are
Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.
Our telephone number is 985-839-7815


James A “Jimbo” Stevenson, Jr.
Washington Parish Assessor
